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Team, 
 
We are up to 17% of those asked to take the FEVS survey who have completed it (+4% from last week).  Many thanx to you who have done so.  
With two weeks to go, the Army lead organization is at nearly 40% so there is still a long way to go for us to go in helping reach the Army's 50% 
goal.  Please take the time to complete the survey if you got the initial email. 
 
I have gotten a number of questions about the survey from our Corps members and forwarded them to DA to get answers.  Here are the 
responses.  Hopefully they will help some of you who might have experienced similar problems.   
 
Thanx again for all you do for the Army and Army Medicine and for taking time to complete the FEVS! 
 
Questions & Answers: 
 Q -- “I have so far done the "Feedback' survey and one other but none so far is the "Viewpoint" survey.  My organization disables all links and 
when I copy and paste the link to browser none of links say "Viewpoint Survey".”   
A -- The “Feedback” survey is the FEVS.  If you answered all the questions from this survey, you have completed the FEVS. 
  
Q-- I've tried multiple times to take the survey but when I cut and paste it takes me to google and I can't find the survey. 
A—If you are being taken to Google, you probably are copying some of the special characters from the link.  See the GENERAL statement above. 
  
Q-- I tried the link, it said the survey is closed. 
A—Please make sure you are accessing the site ONLY via a current invitation, not one from previous years or forwarded from another individual.  
The links provided in the e-mail are only available to one individual and can only be used one time. 
  
Q—I get an invalid certificate warning when I open the invitation e-mail. 
A—This is normal.  While it is good to be suspicious of e-mail with invalid certificates, in this case ONLY, the e-mail is safe.  Because DISA opens 
all e-mail from sources outside the DoD, the warning will state that the e-mail has been modified.  Again, this is normal and for THIS EMAIL 
ONLY, please open the message and cut/paste the link to access the FEVS.  For more details on this, please see the following milSuite articles 
(requires CAC Sign In with e-mail cert): 
  
* AG-1CP official message announcing FEVS 2017:  https://www.milsuite.mil/book/docs/DOC-370970 
  



* 2017 Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey (FEVS) Participation Campaign site:  https://www.milsuite.mil/book/groups/employee-
engagement/pages/2017-fevs-participation-campaign  
  
* Army FEVS Campaign - FEVS FAQs  https://www.milsuite.mil/book/docs/DOC-371691 
  
Q—None of these FAQs answer my question.  Where can I go for help? 
A—users can contact the OPM FEVS team directly by e-mailing:  evs@opm.gov 
 
 
All the best, 
gregg 
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